
POLICE OVERSIGHT BOARD 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

NOVEMBER 19, 2018 

VINCENT E. GRIEGO CHAMBERS 

ALBUQUERQUE/BERNALLILLO COUNTY GOVERNMENT CENTER 

1 CIVIC PLAZA NW 

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87102 
 

 

A Quorum of the Police Oversight Board may be in attendance at the City Council Meeting 

regarding the discussion of reconfirmation of Director Harness.  

 

The public hearing will be held on Monday, November 19, 2018, beginning at 5:00pm. The 

public hearing will be held in the Vincent E. Griego Chambers, Albuquerque/Bernalillo County 

Government Center, 1 Civic Plaza, NW Albuquerque, NM 87102.  


